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Extra Helpings wants  

to hear from you! 
As we noted in our inaugural edition, Extra 

Helpings will feature a variety of content including 

a list of sta� birthdays, organizational news, sta� 

achievements and interesting articles that pertain to 

our mission. 

You will receive a new edition within the �rst week  

of each month. 

Beginning in August, you will notice that Extra 

Helpings’ content will expand to include pro�le 

pieces of management and other personnel. The 

pro�les will have a special name that relates to the 

Hearty Helpings brand!

We also want to inspire your participation in 

suggesting Extra Helpings’ news.

It’s important to us that your newsletter features 

relatable content, and that we provide timely news 

about your co-workers – such as their recent 

engagement or marriage, or even the birth of a  

child. If you know of any such news, please let your 

supervisor know so that it can be included in an 

upcoming edition!

If there are any topics you’d like covered within  

Extra Helpings, we also encourage you to talk to  

your supervisor so that your suggestions can  

be considered. 

It is our sincere hope that Extra Helpings provides 

you and your coworkers with increased camaraderie. 

Thank you for your help with Extra Helpings!  

happy birthday
Jul. 13 - Casino Hill, Food Service Worker

Jul. 15 - Gianluca Sciarra, Chef

Jul. 23 - Denzel Dixie, Driver

Jul. 30 - Saverio Viola, Assistant Manager
Dawn Clark 
Sanitation

Keyon Banks 
Food Service Worker

welcome

https://heartyhelpings.org


A ‘hearty’ slate of summer events to mark on your calendar! 

We hope that you’ll join in the fun and attend some or all of the events that have been planned for the summer!

Special to FeedMore WNY and Hearty Helpings employees, the Employee Engagement 

Committee has arranged “Night at the Ballpark” in cooperation with the Bu�alo Bisons!

Complimentary tickets are available to attend the Bisons’ baseball game 

at 7:05 p.m. Friday, July 28. Hearty Helpings employees are eligible to 

receive two tickets – one for themselves and a second for a guest.

Tickets must be reserved by 4 p.m. Monday, July 17. To make a ticket reservation, contact 

Siobhan Maloney at 716-822-2005 ext. 3049, or email smaloney@feedmorewny.org.

Other events during the summer include:

Erie County Fair Food Drive: 

Visit FeedMore WNY at the Erie County Fairgrounds and contribute to the 

food drive on Wednesday, Aug. 9, which is the opening day of the fair.

Attendees receive free admission by donating four or more canned food 

items. Food collected bene�ts FeedMore WNY. Gates open at 11 a.m.

Party at the Pier: 

The inaugural Party at the Pier, presented by 

Tops Friendly Markets, will be held from 6 to 9 

p.m. Friday, Aug. 18, at Wilkeson Pointe at the 

Bu�alo Outer Harbor, 255 Fuhrmann Blvd.  

Come join the fun and celebrate a vibrant summer 

evening on the waterfront with music, food and 

drinks for seafarers and landlubbers alike.

Jul 28

Aug 9

Aug 18

upcoming events

For more details about any of the above events, visit feedmorewny.org 
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